
Kindergarten Connections – November 2017 
Upcoming Interviews 

On November 16th in the evening and November 17th in the morning, there will be interviews.  Your interview time will be 

sent home shortly.  We are looking forward to spending a few minutes discussing your child’s progress with you at that 

time.  If possible, please make arrangements for your child (parents only interview). 

What we are learning 

We have been talking about patterns - patterns we see and patterns we hear.  We will have a pattern day next 

Wednesday the 15th.  Have your child wear a patterned item of clothing or multiple patterned items.   

Trip to Myrtleville 

Our trip to Myrtleville is coming up on December 8th.  We only need a few parents for this trip.  If you have a police 

check and are interested in coming on this morning-only trip, please check the box on the permission form that is coming 

home shortly. 

Extra Clothes 

If you sent shorts to school in the extra clothes bag (in case of an accident), it would be a good idea to send in pants as 

the weather is getting colder. 

 Winter Clothing 

Soon we will be putting on and taking off winter clothing several times per day.  Help your child learn to be an 

independent dresser with all their winter clothing.  Avoid boots or coats with removable liners.  Also, label your child’s 

clothing – especially snow pants since many snow pants look similar. 

Running Shoes 

Now that the children are wearing boots, make sure that you send shoes to wear inside.  These shoes can stay at school 

and will be kept in the cubbies. 

Teddy Files 

Please remember to check your child's Teddy File after each school day and help them remember to return it to school 

every day. 

Read Aloud Program 

Just a reminder that each month, your child can pick a prize out of the prize box when they hand in a list of the books 

they have read with you. 

Dates to Remember 

 Pattern Day: November 15th 

 PA day: November 17th (interviews) 

 Book orders due November 21st (last order before Christmas) 

 Christmas Concert: December 20th 

Your partners in education, 

Mrs. H. Coon 

Ms. J. Walsh 


